This is a significant and welcome U-
turn from the Prime Minister — Keilr
Starmer

Keir

Starmer MP, Labour’s Shadow Secretary of State for Exiting the European
Union, commenting on

the Government’s announcement that they will publish a White Paper, said:

“This
is a significant and welcome U-turn from the Prime Minister.

“Labour

has repeatedly called for the Government to publish a plan for Brexit before
Article 50 is triggered and we made clear Labour would table amendments on
this

to the Article 50 Bill.

“This

U-turn comes just 24 hours after David Davis seemed to rule out a White
Paper,

and failed to answer repeated questions from MPs on all sides of the House.

“The

Prime Minister now needs to confirm that this White Paper will be published
in

time to inform the Article 50 process, and that it will clear up the
inconsistencies, gaps and risks outlined in her speech.”

Carl Sargeant thanks Armed Forces
Expert Group

At the 13th meeting of the group, Carl Sargeant said the multi-agency group
provided valuable insight into the needs of the Armed Forces community and
ways in which service delivery might be improved.

Carl Sargeant said:
“We are committed to providing high quality services to the Armed

Forces community in Wales. The Expert Group brings together people
with detailed knowledge of issues which affect this community in a


http://www.government-world.com/this-is-a-significant-and-welcome-u-turn-from-the-prime-minister-keir-starmer/
http://www.government-world.com/this-is-a-significant-and-welcome-u-turn-from-the-prime-minister-keir-starmer/
http://www.government-world.com/this-is-a-significant-and-welcome-u-turn-from-the-prime-minister-keir-starmer/
http://www.government-world.com/carl-sargeant-thanks-armed-forces-expert-group/
http://www.government-world.com/carl-sargeant-thanks-armed-forces-expert-group/

number of areas such as health, education and housing.

“Our meetings generate positive discussion between all members and
I am keen to continue this, identifying issues of interest to the
Armed Forces Community that we can address collaboratively.”

Press release: South East lawyers
asked to help raise competition law
awareness

Around 260 law firms headquartered in the South East of England will be
encouraged to share the Competition and Markets Authority’s (CMA) easy-to-use
competition law information with their small and medium-sized enterprise
(SME) clients.

The information is intended to help SMEs recognise anti-competitive
practices, comply with competition law and report suspicions of illegal anti-
competitive activity.

The approach is part of the CMA’'s ongoing drive to boost awareness of, and
compliance with, competition law, following the launch of its competing
fairly in business: advice for small businesses materials and the South East
of England is the latest region chosen as a target for the awareness-raising
drive.

The consequences of breaking competition law can be very serious. Recently, a
managing director of an online poster supplier was disqualified for 5 years
after the company was found to have been part of an online price-fixing
cartel.

Furthermore, businesses can be fined up to 10% of their annual turnover and
people involved in cartels can face up to 5 years in prison.

But research shows that businesses’ understanding of competition law in the
area is low:

e only 59% of businesses surveyed in the South East of England knew that
price-fixing can lead to imprisonment

e only 33% of businesses surveyed in the South East of England knew that
it is unlawful to set the price at which others can re-sell their
product

e only 7% of businesses surveyed in the South East of England had run
training sessions on competition law
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The CMA has also commissioned further research which revealed that most small
businesses have a shared ethical sense that certain anti-competitive

practices, such as price-fixing, are unfair or wrong and want to do the right
thing.

Ann Pope, CMA Senior Director of Antitrust Enforcement, said:

The victims of anti-competitive activity can often be other
businesses, so knowing what illegal behaviour looks like and how to
report it can help small and medium-sized businesses protect
themselves.

The potential consequences of breaking the law are very serious.
That is why it is important that all businesses know what to look
out for and report suspected breaches to the CMA.

Legal advisers to SMEs are ideally placed to help raise awareness
of competition law among their clients.

Nikki Burns, Chair of FSB Thames Valley said:

It’s good to see the CMA raising awareness among small businesses
of the rights they possess under competition law. Anti-competitive
practices harm many small businesses across the Thames Valley and
the South East.

We must create an environment where all small firms recognise and
report anti-competitive behaviour and are not afraid to speak out.
Helping small businesses identify all the forms that anti-
competitive practices can take is a good starting point.

Notes for editors

1. The CMA is the UK's primary competition and consumer authority. It is an

2.

independent non-ministerial government department with responsibility
for carrying out investigations into mergers, markets and the regulated
industries and enforcing competition and consumer law. For CMA updates,
follow us on Twitter @CMAgovuk, Flickr, LinkedIn and Facebook.

Media enquiries should be directed to Simon Belgard
(simon.belgard@cma.gsi.gov.uk, 020 3738 6472).

News story: UK Government leads Burns



https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/small-businesses-understanding-of-competition-law
https://twitter.com/CMAgovUK
https://www.flickr.com/photos/cma-gov-uk/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/competition-and-markets-authority
https://www.facebook.com/CMAgovUK/?fref=ts
mailto:simon.belgard@cma.gsi.gov.uk
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-uk-government-leads-burns-night-celebrations-around-the-world-2/

Night celebrations around the world

Scottish Secretary David Mundell and Foreign Office Minister Sir Alan Duncan
will host tonight’s reception, where guests will be welcomed by bagpipes,
enjoy a whisky tasting, and listen to Scottish folk singer Katy Thompson, who
will perform ‘My Heart is in the Highlands’ and ‘My Love is Like a Red Red
Rose’. In addition, Ryan Hunter, 2nd year BA Acting student from at the Royal
Academy of Dramatic Art, will recite Burns’ poem ‘A Mans A Man for A’ That’.

Address to a Haggis

The video shows UK Government staff and Scottish service personnel including
Major Jonny Rourke, Lieutenant Colonel Gordon Mackenzie, Bombardier Steven
Cunningham and Chief Petty Officer John Boyle reciting Burns’ most famous
work, the ‘Address to a Haggis'.

Secretary of State for Scotland, David Mundell said:

This week the whole country will celebrate the life and work of
Robert Burns, one of Scotland’s greatest cultural icons. His works
are justly famous right across the globe. From Ayrshire to Atlanta,
and from Cumbernauld to Canberra, on Wednesday Burns’ work will be
celebrated in homes and Burns societies all over the world.

Burns’ legacy remains relevant around the world, and as someone
from Dumfries, Burns has always played an important part in my
life. On Burns Night, I will be promoting Scotland’s fine produce
at a reception with the Foreign and Commonwealth Office. And, of
course, toasting the Bard with a wee dram of “guid auld Scotch.

Foreign Office minister Sir Alan Duncan said:

The clue is in the name — my father and many Duncans before us were
born and brought up in Wick, Caithness, so I'll be in my Duncan
tartan tonight.

Burns’ enduring global influence demonstrates the impact of
Scottish culture around the world and I know that Burns night will
be celebrated all over — not just by British troops, embassies, aid
workers and expats, but by people from many countries throughout
the world. It shows us that Burns’ appeal is as strong as ever.
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